
 

Dear Families of CLCP: 

 

Thank you for registering for the next school year! 

 

Attached is the registration form for the 2019-2020 school year! A non-

refundable $60.00 registration fee is due when paperwork is returned to 

reserve your place. 

 

Classes are arranged according to birthdays, gender, and age 

appropriateness.  Class assignments will be determined in the Spring.  If you 

are requesting special circumstances, there is a place on the registration form 

to let us know.  We will try accommodate in any way we can. 

 

August/September tuition, supply fee and fall paperwork are due by May 

17th, 2019.  (This paperwork will come home in April) You can mail us a 

check or drop it by the school.  

 

The fall paperwork forms do include a physical/immunization request that 

needs to be completed by your doctor.  These are due no later than July 

20th, 2019. Unfortunately, your child cannot begin the school year without 

these forms in place.  We are required to have them by the Colorado 

Department of Human Services Childcare Division.  If your doctor's 

appointment will be in August, please let us know and we will note it on 

your paperwork.   

 

If you have any further questions, please give Deb or Blair a call at the 

school at 303-471-9290.  We  look forward to serving you! 

 

Blessings, 

Deb and Blair 

 
 

 


